No. WLM-102/__F 27
H.P. Forest Department,

Dated Shimla, the ’L1~ $~2029

From:
Dy. Conservator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.
To:
Sr. Executive Engineer,
Electrical System Division,
HPSEB Ltd., Totu, Shimla-IL.
Subject: Diversion of 8.4085 ha land for “Construction of 66 KV
D/C transmission line from proposed 220 /66KV Sub-station
Nadukhar to existing 66/22KV sub-station Gumma, Shimla (H.P).
Sir,

Kindly reference to your letter No, HPSEBL/ESDS/DB-94/2021-
22-4509-10 dated 11-03-2022 on the subject cited above.
2. As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, SWC, Dhalli the aerial
distance of the proposed above site is approx. 5.30 Km. from Shimla Water Catchment
Wildlife Sanctuary and the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone Shil_mla Water Catchment

Shicla Wakea Catdver o
is approx. 4.84Km. and there is no adverse impact onhWildIife from this proposed site.

This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary

action please.

Note: This is only distance certificate and cannot be treated as NOC.

Yours sincerely, P
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Dy. Cq:{is/ervator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.
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